
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions – RFP for Fleet Vehicles 
Questions Issued Date:  June 9, 2025 
RFP Closing Date:  June 13, 2025, 12:00 PM CST 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Purpose 
The purpose of this document is to provide proponents information on any questions that have been 
received up until the question submission date of June 6, 2025. This information is to be used as 
supplemental information to the RFP issued on May 12, 2025. 

Questions Received 
- Is there flexibility based on fleet availability on when the vehicle is received by SIGN? 

There is flexibility on when we receive vehicles requested in the proposal. Vehicles do not need 
to be provided all at once. The only requirement is that SIGN needs to have the funds out and 
vehicles provided by March 31, 2026. 
 

- Dealerships that asked for the VIN serial numbers of the vehicles were provided that 
information. 
 

- For the ½ Ton truck, is it a topper or a box cover? If it is a topper, does SIGN need a light wired 
inside the topper? 
It is a topper, not a box cover.  We do not need a light in it, but do need to be able to lock it.  We 
do need it to be high enough to be able to load mowers with handles upright (our current 
topper is higher at the back). 
 

 
 
 
 

 


